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From The Manager's Desk
Now that school is out our youngsters will be looking for things to do this Summer. I know 
many kids will spend a lot of time playing golf and I look foward to seeing them have fun at 
Green Oaks. I would ask all the parents to take a little time explaining golf etiquette and golf 
safety to your children before you drop them off to play. Please emphasize the need for 
everyone to take care of the course and the Green Oaks carts. We've already had a couple of 
instances of youngsters doing donuts on the fairways and driving carts over tee boxes. 
Thanks.
The 3-Man Scramble is this weekend, so get your teams together and come out 
for the fun. There win he a Happy hour and dinner following play on Saturday. Also, 
ladies mark your calendar for June 5th for the 1 Lady Scramble. Sign up for both 
tournaments in the Pro Shop, call 328-3789 or send an email to 
samshoe@ebicom.net. Also, check out the website, greenoaksgolfclub.com.
Welcome to our new members, Rob Graham, Rusty Chisolm, Charles 
Holmes,Jr., David L. Perry, Daniel Watson, Jeremy Yarbrough and Elliot 
Dismukes

Tournament Committee: Next meeting is June 10, 2004 @ 7Pm 

Steak Nights this month are June 3rd and 17th 
T Special mention: I would like to thank Danny Harrison for his donation of $100 
towards the purchase of a new stock of Green Oaks Logo tees. Thanks Danny 
Red
Sam
From the Superintendent
We should have all the stumps ground down and most of the debris from the tree 
cutting cleaned up within the next few days. I appreciate your patience. we are also 
working to get the bridge on #12 finished. Billy Conn and his crew should be forming 
it up and the concrete poured next week 
Wayne
From the Board
After some study and much discussion, the board has determined that the rates for 
cart storage @ the large open building and the secure buildings must be adjusted 
upward to cover the cost of electricity and maintenance. The cost associated with 
repair of sliding doors are especially high with an average cost of near $175.00. 



The new rates of $18.00 for open storage and $22.50 for secure storage will go in 
effect July 1, 2004. 

The Board has also authorized current menbers to "sponsor" students age 15 - 25 
for $50 / month for the period of June - August. This is designed to encourage 
play by those students who only spend the summer months here.


